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I am writing to strongly urge you to oppose LD 227. This bill ought not to pass in 
light of the facts emerging about the physical consequences and deep regret of 
children involved in gender transitioning. The state of Maine should never place itself
above legal parents and irreparably destroy the reproduction health of a minor child in
the face of another state’s court order. This is nothing more than government 
overreach intended to eliminate parental rights and responsibilities of their minor 
children. 
I oppose LD 227, “An Act Regarding Health Care in the State, and it “ought not to 
pass”.


